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Address Reply to, 

POST OFFICE BOX 767 *CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60690 

February 20, 1973 

Mr. D. J. Skovholt 
Assistant Director for 

Operating Reactors. 
Directorate,of Licensing 
U.S. Atomic Energy Conunission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Subject: Supplement 2 to Dresden Special Report 
No. 14/Quad-Cities Special Report No. 7, 
"Response to AEC Questions Concerning 
the Proposed Containment Atmospheric 
Dilution for Dresden Units 2 and 3 and 

AEC Dkts 

Dear Mr. Skovholt: 

Your letter of November 14, 1972, contained questions· 
concerning the proposed containment atmospheric dilution (CAD).' 
system for Dresden Units 2 and 3 and Quad-Cities Units 1 and 2. 
The enclosed report is in response to these questions. Ques­
tions 1, 8, 14, 15 and 16 are not answered in this report. 
As noted in the report, a response to these questions is 
expected to be submitted about March 15, 1973. 

One signed original and 59 copies are provided 
for your use. 

Very truly yours, 

~ '-" Byron Lee, Jr. 
Assistant to the President 
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